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From: don-bri 
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 9:56 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: 3117 Blackwood findl public hearing

 
 
Hello:  
We are the neighbours to the south side of this applicant's lot & wanted to add our comment that we are in support of 
this development as laid out in the original plan. 
 
Don Nichol & Brigitte Lapierre  
1158 Finlayson St. 
 
Sent from my Galaxy 
 


